

4/20/2023

Jonesville United Methodist Church 963 Main Street, Jonesville Clifton Part, NY 12065

Dear Jonesville United Methodist Church,

Thank you for your recent donation of \$1,000.00 in support of our Active Samaritan fund.

Your thoughtful generosity will allow us to continue serving those who might not otherwise afford counseling. All monies received are used to subsidize fees for those who do not have adequate means to cover the cost of therapy.

Manh you of partnership
your ongoing, partnership
in ministry.

Your covenant partnership with us is extremely important. Thank you again for your generosity.

Sincerely,

David C. Olsen, PhD Executive Director

Samaritan Counseling Center of the Capital Region